Amber Noworatzky
Administrative Assistant

RE: Flashing LED Light on North 9th Street

Dear Ms. Noworatzky:

We have lived in our present home for 8 years. On 3 occasions, our neighbor has had speeding cars go through his wrought iron fence. Each time he has patiently repaired and replaced sections. On each occasion, the speeding car gets closer to his home. Given this situation, we both are in support of the proposed flashing LED light to be installed on North 9<sup>th</sup> Street and hope this addition can stem some of the accidents.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide our feedback regarding this issue.

Ronald Jurgens 808 North 9th Street Linda Jurgens 808 North 9<sup>th</sup> Street